Townsend, Erle

From: Karen Foley <kmfoley65@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:41 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program - OPPOSE!

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning

| am writing to comment on 127 A. | absolutely oppose this program. In Maine, electricity is unreliable and charging
stations are too few and far between. Additionally, until the technology has improved and the batteries in electric
vehicles can be recycled, | do not believe this solution is better for the environment or the people who rely on safe
transportation in outlying areas. Again, | oppose this program! Thank you, Karen Foley, 189 North Ave, Skowhegan, ME
04976. 207-944-7860.



